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Richard Healey (adpce.ad)

From: Devan Baugh <dbaugh@malvernar.gov>
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 7:46 AM
To: SSOADEQ
Cc: John Davis; Carl Wheatley
Subject: Over Flow E- Coli Report

We Malvern Waste Water had over flows occur at Kelly Morztet and Laurael Davis Street these are the 
results from testing  
 
Sample site 1 was collected 1/22/24 at 3:40pm and incubated at 3:50pm and removed at 3:50 PM 
1/23/24 with results greater than 2419.6 
Sample site 2 was collected 1/23/24 at 7:45 AM and incubated at 7:55 AM and removed at 7:55 AM 
1/24/24 with results greater than 2419.6 
 
With sample sites 1 and 2 being greater than 2419.6 we are required to grab samples from sample sites 3 
and 4  
 
Sample site 3 was collected 1/23/24 at 1:36 PM and incubated at 3:13 PM 1/24/24 and removed at 3:13 
PM 1/24/24 with results greater than 2419.6 
Sample site 4 was collected 1/23/24 at 1:30 PM and incubated at 3:13 PM 1/24/24 and removed at 3:13 
PM 1/24/24 with results greater than 2419.6 
 
 
 
 


